
ATTENTION HOMEOWNERS/RESIDENTS of Groveland Township

who reside in the unincorporated areas of Groveland Township

that are serviced by any of these three Fire Boards . . . Gardena

(serviced by East Peoria Fire Department), Groveland (serviced

by Morton Fire District) and Central Groveland Fire Protection

(serviced by North Pekin Fire district) . . .

With two recent resignations, each Fire Protection District only

has two trustees. If these boards continue to run with only two

trustees, your fire protection could be in jeopardy.

If there are ANY interested parties PLEASE send a letter of

interest to the Township Board, PO Box 217, Groveland, IL.

61535. Unfortunately, by living in an unincorporated area, these

duties fall on the individual home/business owners. Not only

will your fire protection be in jeopardy, but your Homeowners’

Insurance will also be in jeopardy of a substantial increase.

PLEASE CONSIDER BEING A TRUSTEE

IN YOUR FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT


